From: Negron, Michael 
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 11:20 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: trip 6/12-14

I’ve returned from this trip.

I traveled in my official capacity to an education conference that took place in Washington DC from June 12-14 at the Marriott Wardman Hotel.  Host was the National League of Cities and they are covering the hotel plus airfare.  The convening include meals and coffee/drinks etc. during the actual conference and we were on our own in the evenings.

From: Negron, Michael 
Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 4:43 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: trip 6/12-14

Steve -

I'm writing to flag for you that I will be participation in a National League of Cities conference on education where the organization will pay for flight and hotel from 6/12-14.  

Joe Deal has approved.  

I will e-mail you to confirm it took place once I return.

From: Lewin, Jonathan H. [mailto:Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org] 

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 7:35 AM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: RE: June 16 Washington 

Steve, I have completed this trip based on the information contained herein.

Best,

Jonathan

Jonathan H. Lewin

Chief

Chicago Police Department

Bureau of Technical Services

General: 312-745-5755

Direct: 312-745-6205

24 Hr Help Desk: 312-744-DATA

Twitter: @CPD_Tech

www.ChicagoPolice.org
________________________________________

-----Original Message-----

From: Lewin, Jonathan H. [mailto:Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org]

Sent: Monday, June 05, 2017 10:17 AM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: FW: June 16 Washington

Hello Steve-

Requesting approval to travel to Washington DC for the below event, which will be a meeting conducted by the Police Executive Research Forum in Washington, DC to discuss the future of emergency communications; to be conducted on Friday 16 June. Travel and hotel will be covered by the Police Executive Research Forum.

Thanks!

Jonathan

Jonathan H. Lewin

